
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
Date: 15 April 2019  
 
Your Reference: EN010097 
National Infrastructure 
Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 
 

Please reply to: 
Neil McBride 
Planning  
Lancaster House, 36 Orchard Street, 
Lincoln LN1 1XX 
Tel:   (01522) 782070 
E-Mail: neil.mcbride@lincolnshire.gov.uk 

Dear Tracey Williams 
 

Application by VPI Immingham B Ltd for an Order Granting Development 
Consent for the VPI Immingham OCGT Project 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 12 April 2019.   
 
I am content that the 'Duty to Consult' has been fulfilled by the developer to date.  
 
I wish to continue to be updated with this application.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Planning Manager 

 




